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Our district is collecting toys for the Pediatric 
Oncology Treasure Chest Foundation. 
Prairie View collected the most toys last year! 

Toys need to be new and not wrapped in wrapping paper. 
There is a bin in the office by Mrs. Martino to place the toys in. 

Toys are due 
December 19th!

 

Toy Drive



Mathletes
Do you love math? 

Enjoy problem-solving? Want to compete 
against other schools in a math competition? 
If so, then come tryout for mathletes! Tryouts 
will be on Tomorrow, December 12th, after 

school until 4:05 in room D-12.  
If you have any questions, please reach out 

to Mrs. Rachanski.



Girls Basketball
 The 8th grade girls basketball team lost to Evergreen in 

the Consolation Championship.The 6/7th grade girls 
beat Jerling 21-20 to win the SWIC tournament 

championship game!                                       
Congratulations to Audrey Dinnon and Hannah Bobber 
for being selected for the SWIC All-Conference team!                           

Good Luck ladies!



Boys Volleyball
 The 6/7th grade boys volleyball team lost to Jerling in 
the postseason tournament Saturday. The 8th grade 

boys volleyball team defeated Palos to capture 3rd place 
in the tournament. Players need to return uniform jerseys 

to Coach and get out of their big lockers.
Good job Boys!



Riddle
What is the longest word in the dictionary?



Friday’s Answer Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

What is cold and bites but has no teeth?

Frostbite!



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a
🌨 ☃ Moving Monday! ☕ 🧤


